
 

 

 

13 February 2024  

 
Brendon Mills  
fyi-request-25386-3504da8d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Mr Mills 
 
Thank you for your Official Information request of 13 January 2024 for information about 
Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities (at the time Housing New Zealand) home loan 
scheme that existed prior to 1992.  

I am extending the timeframe for providing a decision on your request to 5 March 2024 under 
section 15A(1)(b) of the Act:  

‘Consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a proper response 
to the request cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit’. 

We will endeavour to provide you with a response as soon as possible within this timeframe. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please feel 
free to contact us at  oiarequests@kaingaora.govt.nz.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Pp  

Rachel Kelly 
Manager, Government Relations  
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